
Town of Marblehead 

Mercury Recovery 
Program 

 
 

Mercury is an element that can be harmful to 
human health and to the environment if not managed properly. 

 
The following household products contain mercury: 

 
Thermostats 

Thermometers 
Mercury Switches 

Button Cell Batteries 
Fluorescent Bulbs (Under 2 Feet in Length*) 

 
You can exchange your mercury fever thermometer for a 

New digital thermometer (while supplies last). 
 

Please bring these products containing mercury to: 
 

Marblehead Board of Health Office 
Mary A. Alley Municipal Building 

7 Widger Road 
 

during regular business hours for proper disposal. 
 

*Fluorescent bulbs longer than 2 feet in length must be dropped off at the Transfer Station. 
 


